
CHPS Committed to Access 

WE are committed to access across the district, with projects completed, projects in 
progress, and projects planned. Our Capital Reserve Funds provide the foundational funds 
for one-time expenses to improve educational spaces, make investments in existing 
infrastructure and ensure compliance with regulatory requirements. Projects will continue 
through 2023 and beyond! 

Summer 2021: $636,088 invested via Capital Reserve funds to make Woodcrest and High 
School West fully accessible through improvements to main entrances and drop off areas. 

Summer 2022: $1,326,703 in current work at Beck and Paine to continue improvements to 
main entrances and drop off areas. 

School Year 2022-2023: $600,000 refreshment of the Malberg Early Childhood Center 
Playground with accessible equipment and improved features. 

Summer 2023 $1,550,000 in planned investments to improve Stockton and Lewis main 
entrances and drop off areas. 


